
 
 
 
          

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

      

 
 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder –Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–115 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Curriculum Directors 
Personnel Directors 
Principals 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: October 3, 2022 

SUBJECT: Free Computer Science Praxis Exam Test Prep 

FREE WYOMING PRAXIS COMPUTER SCIENCE 
PREPARATION COURSE 
CodeHS is partnering with the Wyoming Department of Education to host free, in-depth 
professional development cohorts to prepare Wyoming K-12 teachers to take the Praxis Computer 
Science Exam. The first cohort begins on October 14, 2022. Learn more at codehs.com/ 
wyomingpraxis. 

The course is delivered within a 14-week cohort model where teachers work through the course at 
the same pace on the CodeHS platform. Teachers are provided 1:1 support sessions, live Q&As, 
exam prep sessions, networking opportunities, and more during the course. 

To be eligible to apply, participants should be a Wyoming K-12 public school teacher preparing to 
add a Computer Science endorsement to your teaching license 

For more information, contact Laurel Ballard, State Director of Digital Learning and Innovation, at 307-777-
8715 or laurel.ballard@wyo.gov. 
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